The ARRL Foundation, Inc.

Established by the ARRL ¢ the national association for Amateur Radio

April 29, 2002

Heather Wood, Secretary
The SETI League, Inc.
433 Liberty Street

Little Ferry, NJ 07643

Dear Ms. Woods:

On behalf of the Officers and Directors of the ARRL Foundation, Inc., | am happy to
inform you that your request for a Grant has been approved. A check for $3000 fram the
General Fund will be mailed to you shortly, following the receipt of evidence of dollar-
for-dollar co-funding for the project to the level of this grant.

Please respond with the exact name of the project that the check should be made out
to. Also. your email address would be most helpful,

We wish to publicize your project in QST or on ARRL Web and ask that, if possible, you
provide a write-up, with original photos, within 80 days of receiving your grant.

If you have any gquestions, please feel free to call me at 860-584-0230 or email:
nivh@arr.org

We wish you every success with your project
Sincerely & 73,
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Mary E¥Lau, N1VH

Secretary
The ARRL Foundation, Inc.
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The ARRL Foundation i1s & not-for-protit, tax-exempl, 301(c)(3) organization.
Any contributions made to it are lax-deductible to the extent parmitted by the IHS.



